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Our newsletter is also available on our school website
Lourdes Primary School


June (2) Newsletter 2014 





Classification 2014 / 2015          


Primary 1a		Mrs Mullaney





Primary 1b		Miss Coyle





Primary 2/1		Mrs McQueen





Primary 2a		Mrs Duffy





Primary 2b		Mr Dignam





Primary 3a		Mrs Warde / Vacancy





Primary 3b		Miss McGhee





Primary 4a		Mr McMaster





Primary 4b		Mr Paton





Primary 5a		Miss Mermagh / 


Miss McCauley


					


Primary 5b		Miss Currie





Primary 6a		Mrs Walsh





Primary 6b		Miss Morrison





Primary 7a		Mr Maxwell





Primary 7b		Miss Young / Vacancy





Room 8 		Vacancy





Room 16               Vacancy














 





In Service Days





Please note that the Scottish Government has added an In Service Day in September. There will now be 2 In Service Days in September on 18th and 19th September 2014 





        























Time to say Goodbye Part 1





Mrs Stringer who has taught here in the school for the past 3 years is retiring this week. We wish her every happiness for the future and thank her for her years of dedication to Education.


Mrs McLaughlan is also leaving us, we wish her every happiness in her new school. 














					












































Parent Council





Many congratulations to the Parent Council for organising such a fantastic and successful event here in the school on Saturday morning. All the children and adults enjoyed a great atmosphere with lots of activities. Thanks also to the staff who supported the event. 





Once again we are so grateful for all the hard work the Parent Council do throughout the year and the time they give to organising events for our children and also the fundraising. 





The Parent Council donated £500 to our Fun Day on Friday which paid for the ice cream and Bouncy Castles.

















      























Dear Parents,





On behalf of the staff and myself we wish you a happy summer holiday. We are most grateful for all your help and support over the past session and look forward to continuing to work in partnership with you in the new school year.








Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Fr. Walsh





As you know Fr Walsh has left Our Lady of Lourdes Parish and today we invited him back to the school so the children and staff could thank him. We gave him a gift from us all and wished him every success in his new Parish.
















































































Holiday Dates





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25th  June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 





In Service Days





18th September and 19th September





September Holiday 





Friday 26th and Monday 29th  September 2014





 


October Holiday





Monday 13th October – Friday 17th October 























Time to Say Goodbye  Part 2








On Wednesday we will also have to say goodbye to our Primary 7 children. Some of them we have known since nursery and most since Primary 1. The children finished the year with a residential trip to Ardentinny, a Thanks Giving Mass and a disco. 





They have been a wonderful year group and we wish them every success for the future as they start their Secondary Education.





We thank their parents for the support they gave over the years and for some parents this brings to an end the partnership with Lourdes Primary. We will always be happy to see you back here to support our events and to keep in touch. 














					












































School Uniform





Please remember when you are purchasing new items of uniform that our uniform is blue. 








Blue shirt and tie                      Blue skirt or trousers


Blue jumper or cardigan





Blue polo shirt and blue shorts for P.E. 








        























 Feast of the Ascension 





Last Month we celebrated this special Feast Day with Mass in the school hall. Once again Monsignor Gilmartin came to the school to say mass. We very much appreciate the support he gives to the school.








School Improvement Plan





We have completed our Improvement Plan for next session which will now be given to the Authority for approval. Details of this plan will be issued in the new session and hopefully a Parent Focus  group will be set up to support it.





























